
All students and staff  

should be safe at school, and  

free from bullying and violence

We want to hear what you think is working, 
and what could be strengthened, to address 

bullying in Australian school

Use the QR code to visit  
www.education.gov.au/antibullying-rapid-review  
and share your experiences.


